
Easter resident 
drop-in session

Tuesday 22 April 2025

3pm until 4.30pm

We’re inviting you to ‘drop-in’ to our resident respite 

area, at the rear of Grange House, to meet the site 

team and discuss any queries you may have about the 

work we are doing. 

You can also pick up a treat from the Easter bunny.

We look forward to seeing you there.
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